
Justin Wesley 
1995 E. Coalton Rd #70-302 

Superior, CO 80027 
April 19, 2002 

 

Dear Perry, 
 
Jay Miller advised me of the Software Engineer position available with Antera Storage.  I 
have enclosed my resume in PDF format, and appreciate your consideration for this 
position. 
 
I believe that this position can be mutually beneficial in a number of ways.  I have been a 
Linux enthusiast for a number of years, and think that a position with Antera Storage can 
provide me the challenge of developing on a more robust platform.  My strongest 
characteristic as a developer is my ability to learn and adapt to new technologies, 
languages and methodologies, while being solid in an Object Oriented base.  This is an 
ability that is necessary for one to be a successful engineer on a platform such as Linux. 
 
I was particularly excited to learn that Extreme Programming techniques are being 
considered for development.  I have been a proponent of XP for a number of years, 
having taught a half-day seminar to project managers at a previous job. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to interview me this Saturday at 3:00, I look forward to the 
meeting. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Justin Wesley 


